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Joseph Acaba is in orbit.  
 

Our own Joseph Acaba (RPCV Dominican 
Republic) is currently operating the robot arm on 

the International Space Station and participating 
in delicate repairs to the electrical system.  He is 

due to return end of next week.  This is new 
meaning to "Bringing the World Home". 

  
Good luck, Joe.  We all wish you a safe return. 

  
Never know where we will end up! 

 

See the NASA blog here. 

http://blogs.nasa.gov/cm/newui/blog/viewpostlist.jsp?blogname=acaba

